
 

BILL SUMMARY 
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 Request Number:  8729 

 Author: Rep. Deck 

 Date: 2/14/2024 

 Impact:  $20,000 - $160,000 per Installation 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3930 would require all state government entities to install at least one facility with a publicly 

accessible restroom with a bidet that meets the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities 

Act. The Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) has provided the following 

cost breakdown of a bidet installation for various scenarios that may arise with the 

implementation of this measure: 

 

Restroom Type Cost Range 

Current ADA compliant accessible restroom $20,000 - $30,000 

Current ADA compliant accessible restroom that would no 

longer be compliant without additional renovation 

$50,000 - $60,000 

Non-ADA complaint accessible restroom (may include 

buildings constructed or renovated pre-1990) 

$50,000 - $160,000 

 

OMES does state that if this measure would allow for the option of an integrated toilet and bidet 

unit, the cost range for installation would potentially decrease by Six to Ten Thousand dollars 

($6,000 - $10,000) if only minimal renovation is required. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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